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Petition of Verizon New England Inc. for Reclassification as a Non-Dominant 

Telecommunications Carrier  

 

Request for Public Comment 

 

 Verizon New England Inc. (“Verizon”) filed on June 20, 2024 a petition requesting that 

the Department of Telecommunications and Cable (“Department”) reclassify Verizon as a non-

dominant telecommunications carrier in Massachusetts. See Petition of Verizon New England 

Inc. for Reclassification as a Non-Dominant Telecommunications Carrier, D.T.C. 24-3 (the 

“Petition”). 

 The Department invites any members of the public or other interested stakeholders to 

provide written comments on the Petition or on any other aspect of D.T.C. 24-3. All comments 

and attachments should be submitted in electronic format by email attachment to the Department 

at dtc.efiling@mass.gov. The Department will accept written comments until 5:00 P.M. on 

October 14, 2025.     

 The text of each submission must specify: (1) the docket number, D.T.C. 24-3; (2) the 

name of the person or company submitting the filing; and (3) a brief descriptive title of the 

document. Each submission should also include the name, title, and telephone number of a 

person to contact in the event of questions about the filing. 

 For questions related to this Request for Public Comment, please contact Alan Gill at 

alan.gill@mass.gov.  
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